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Happy New Year and a hope most
sincere for a good year ahead.
Happy 2011!

Welcome to Deputy Victor this
evening. It should be interesting to
hear his presentation for the School
of Instruction. Wish | could be with
you.

We were lucky about getting less
snow than they thought we'd get.
Let's continue with that and hope

Tuesday night is nice. It has been a

month since our last meeting and
that's not good.

Thank you, Arline, for the
refreshments tonight.

Trust everyone had a happy

Christmas and you watched the New

Year's Eve Ball drop.

Beadie Broggi is still here at Laurel
Hill and so is_Joe Mori. Beadie
walks down for a visit fairly often.

The Annual Letter has started to

return results, thank goodness. As of

this newsletter we have had dues

from 28 members, (5 Golden Sheaf),

4 Pomona members and one
donation - not bad for a short time.
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Matthew Kline is home from the
hospital and doing well. Talked
with _his mother on Sunday - guess
they were pretty scared but all is
well, now.

Caroline Monroe is having eye
surgery on February 3 and they
anticipate it will be successful.
Sure hope so!

Sister Sue had a good time in
California but | bet she is not
planning to move there!
Connecticut still looks good. They
had more rainy days while she
was there. As a matter of fact the
whole Pacific Coast has had a
great amount of rain. My brother in
Oregon has said they've had
unusually rainy weather, too.

| talked with my sister, Barbara, in
South Carolina this morning and
she told me the state was closed
down because of snow. No banks
open - no businesses...what a
mess! Said Georgia, Alabama,
North & South Carolina all
included. People are not prepared
and they don't know how to drive
or cope with winter weather. Watch
out - it is headed this way!

Guess this is it for this meeting -
now




